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Mr President, 

Bahrain warmly welcomes the delegation of China and thanks the presentation of the national report. Bahrain commends the active commitment and role taken by China to fulfil the UN's Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) and multilateralism. We also commend China’s efforts for the promotion and protection of Human Rights through the follow up and implementation of the Third National Human Rights Action plan as well as the introduction of policies which improve, enhance and secure economic transformation.

We have two recommendations:

1) Expand the balanced development of compulsory education and the delivery of public services in urban and rural areas

2) Continue to implement UPR recommendations into national legislation, administrative regulations and planning in various areas of economic and social development.

We wish China all success in its review.

I thank you.
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